26 February 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

The Best Start Kindergarten Assessment results for your child are available for collection.

The assessment is a state-wide assessment that assists teachers with information regarding the literacy and numeracy skills of each child at the beginning of Kindergarten. We will have **two information sessions** for you to choose from to discuss the parent feedback letter you will receive and how best you can support your child.

These sessions will be 15 minutes in duration and are on Friday 5th March at 9am or 3pm.

Your attendance would be greatly appreciated.

Sally Jordison

(K-2 Instructional Leader)

